
 

  

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

    

Circular 7, 2025 - 26                                                                                                        
 

Dear Parents,                                                     CLASSES V TO X                                                  July 4, 2025  
 
NON-UNIFORM DAY 
 

• Non-Uniform Day will be observed for a day separately for boys and girls in each term.                  

The aim of non-uniform day is to make the children “self-responsible” and to take 

responsibility and accountability on oneself. The dress should be suitable and appropriate              

to an educational setting and should not be revealing or inappropriate. It is an occasion for    

the class teachers and parents to observe the attitude, interests, outlook and “sense of 

responsibility” of students when they are given freedom to wear coloured dress ONE DAY                

in the school. This day emphasis on learning by doing and teaching oneself. 
 

• BOYS - Formal shirt or t-shirt with collar, formal pant or jeans allowed. Clothes with 

slogans/language not allowed. School shoes compulsory, no cut jeans. no make-up. Normal 

school rules regarding hair styles and school life apply on the day. 
 

• GIRLS - Salwar with dupatta, long frock below the knee or gown, skirt and blouse are allowed. 

No sleeveless and transparent dress.  

 
Non-uniform day and PEP Talk for boys will be on July 11th and July 18th will be for girls from 

Classes V to X. The Pep Talk sessions held on non-uniform days will serve as an elimination round 

for the upcoming Public Speaking / Declamation competition. 
 

Students are encouraged to participate actively and give their best. 

  
OPEN DAY 

 
 

• Open day for FA - I is scheduled on Saturday July 19th. Child must accompany the parents         

for the Open Day. Children can come in colour dress. A suggestion book will be kept in           

each classroom for parents to write their concerns and suggestions. 
 

Entrance on the Open Day will be the school entrance (stage area) and exit through UKG             

(old building) on all Open Days.  
 

                         

                        Brother Antony D Vayalil 
                        Principal 
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